
T 
odd and Kathy Bruner don’t 

mind if you pull off the Boule-

vard when you drive by their 

home and stop to admire their massive 

flower display — both in the front and 

back. In fact, they encourage folks to do 

just that. The empty-nesters love show-

ing off their pride and joy. 

Todd’s green thumb began growing 

soon after high school when he started 

working for an irrigation company. He 

left that job at age 29 to attend college 

and became a steamfitter. (He’s plan-

ning to retire by the end of this year.) 

Todd and Kathy grew up in Omaha but 

didn’t meet until years after finishing 

high school. Todd was one of the last to 

graduate from Omaha Tech High, and 

Kathy is an alum of South High. 

They met for the first time in a chance 

encounter at a bar called Strawberries 

Lounge, near 84th and F Streets. 

“My sister worked there as a bartender,” Kathy said. “I was 

there on a Friday night, and Todd was there with one of his 

buddies. He asked me to dance, and that’s where it all began.” 

They decided they got along so well that they took the plunge 

and married in 1998. They bought their first home a year later 

just east of the former Walmart store off 84th Street in La 

Vista. Their two children attended G. Stanley Hall Elementary 

and eventually graduated from Papillion-La Vista High. 

Today, son Ray J lives with wife Chaele in Castle Rock, Colo. 

Their daughter, Lindsay, played softball for UNO after her 

Papillion Monarchs won two state championships. She current-

ly works as a deputy with the Sarpy County warrants unit. 

Lindsay and husband Mike live not far away, close to the Buc 

Bay water tower. They have a 2½-year-old son, Mikey. 

“Having them there kind of drove us to moving here,” Kathy 

said. “Obviously, we were empty nesters, and Todd’s dream 

was to live on a lake. There were quite a few lots available four 

years ago. 

Getting to know Buc Bay residents 

Flowers brighten their exterior 

See Flowers, Page 2 

September 2023 

“I brought Todd out and said, ‘What do you think about this 

lot?’ He said he loved it. It was quite an adventure for us, be-

cause we had never built a new home before. It was a little in-

timidating, but here we are, and we love it.” 

Meanwhile, Todd’s main job as a steamfitter was to install air 

conditioning and heating units for residential, schools and 

business customers. 

To supplement his steamfitter income, Todd took irrigation 

jobs on the side, which made for some long days and weeks. He 

installed sprinkler systems all over the area, from homes to 

large businesses. That all came in handy when they moved to 

Buc Bay. 

“I seeded the entire yard here and put the irrigation system in,” 

he said. “It a was custom-designed system.” 

Kathy began working in the health care industry, starting in 

1979 shortly after high school graduation, at Bishop Clarkson 

 Todd and Kathy Bruner spend what little free time they have relaxing in the 

 back, where they have a great view of Sailboat Lake. 
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Flowers: Todd and Kathy Bruner’s collection is growing 

Continued from Page 1 

Hospital (which in 1997 merged with the Nebraska Medicine 

campus). She’s been there ever since. Her official title now is 

surgical purchasing senior analyst. She’s charged with purchas-

ing the hospital’s surgical instruments and capital equipment. 

Last June marked her 44th year there. 

During Todd’s 

years working in 

irrigation, both 

fulltime and as a 

side job, he got to 

admire other folks’ 

landscaping and 

flower gardens. As 

their home was 

being built here, he 

had a vision for the 

back overlooking 

Sailboat Lake. He 

installed a rock 

wall that he insist-

ed would have a 

natural look to it. 

“I put in natural 

rocks,” he said. “It 

was the same thing 

with the landscap-

ing. I wanted a 

natural look to it.” 

Finding flowers 

often was easy 

while servicing 

irrigation systems. 

Many gladly of-

fered to part ways 

with them. 

“I’d rip up flowers 

and bring them home,” Todd said. “Our La Vista home was 

flowered out.” 

Many of those flowers from their first home can be found in the 

backyard of their current one. Todd also made several purchas-

es at Lowe’s and Menards when he saw bargains. 

“I guess it’s my hobby,” he said. “I don’t have any other hobbies 

other than fishing. My main hobby is my yard. It gives me 

something to do.” 

Said Kathy: “He’s very passionate about it, very dedicated. He’s 

out there every day as people who drive by have seen him man-

icuring the yard and the flowers. I’m just so proud of him for all 

the things he’s established to make our home look so pretty.” 

Their collection continues to grow each year with flowers from 

literally all over the world. And, as you might suspect, it takes a 

lot of water to keep them all looking good. Their water bill from 

May’s record-setting lack of precipitation was $300. 

“I don’t want anything to happen to the flowers,” Todd said. 

“The grass will recover if it’s dry, but the flowers won’t.” 

Folks have noticed their colorful collection. 

“They drive by real slow,” Kathy said, “and some people, even 

from out of town, have stopped and knocked on our door. Some 

of them are looking for new ideas for their homes.” 

Said Todd: “There was a lady the other day who stopped while I 

was outside. She said, ‘I go by your house all the time and see 

how pretty your flowers are.’ Another lady brought me a flower 

as a gift, and I planted it. Four years later, her daughter 

stopped by, and we showed it to her.” 

Todd and Kathy have enjoyed meeting new people since set-

tling in. Life in Buccaneer Bay, Kathy said, is the best. 

“It’s very peaceful here,” she said. “The island (on Sailboat 

Lake) is our neighbor.” 

Added Todd: “I think the whole area is great. I’ve never met 

one bad person. Every person is very giving here. Everybody in 

the neighborhood is nice.” 

This display of flowers is located at 

the edge of Buccaneer Boulevard. 

Flowers dominate the landscape near the edge of Sail-

boat Lake. They come literally from all over the world. 



Advertising is welcome 
The Buccaneer Bay Newsletter is distributed to more than 

400 homes, and even more eyes see it on the Buc Bay 

Facebook site. If you’d like to advertise, here are the monthly 

rates: 

Business-size card — $2.00 

¼-page size — $4.00 

½-page size — $5.00 

Full page — $10 

New advertisements/business cards should be emailed (as a 

jpeg) to John Fey at: jmfey1952@gmail.com 

Buccaneer Bay Newsletter 

The Buccaneer Bay Newsletter is produced monthly for 

residents of Buccaneer Bay’s Sanitary Improvement District 

No. 5. 

Editor/Publisher ……………………………………………..  John Fey 

Designer/Creative Director ………...…………………… Gerry Fey 

Copy Editor …………………………………………….……  Shirley Fey 

Contributing Writers …...………….……... All Buc Bay residents 

To contact the editor or contribute stories, photos or 

comments email: jmfey1952@gmail.com. 
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Editor’s note: There have been sightings of young peo-

ple driving ATVs, and there have been inquiries re-

garding the legality of operating them. Here’s what 

was found online from the Cass County Sheriff’s Of-

fice: 

Recreational vehicles such as ATVs are not designed for use on 

public roads because they are not as stable as cars or trucks 

and don’t have the same safety features, according to a state-

ment issued last month by the Sheriff’s Office. This makes 

them more dangerous for underage drivers, who are less expe-

rienced. 

The dangers of accidents involving recreational vehicles com-

monly include collisions, overturning and ejections. Those acci-

dents “can happen in an instant” with devastating consequenc-

es, the Sheriff’s Office said. 

“We are asking you to please talk to your children about the 

dangers, laws and rules relating to driving recreational vehi-

cles,” the statement continued. “We realize some of you may 

think even though it is illegal, your underage child is mature 

enough to drive these vehicles on a roadway safely. Underage 

recreational vehicle drivers and their parents can both face 

consequences for driving on public roadways.” 

Underage drivers could be detained, fined and the vehicle be 

impounded. Parents could be held liable for any damages relat-

ing to their illegal driving. 

The Sheriff’s Office said it knows that enforcement of the regu-

lations could be unpopular, but said the life-saving benefits 

outweigh that risk. 

“We would rather risk being unpopular with a small group of 

golf cart, ATV and UTV owners and drivers for our prevention 

efforts than work a tragic accident, especially an accident in-

volving an underage child,” the Sheriff’s Office said. “That’s 

why we’re asking you to please talk to your children about the 

dangers of underage and illegal use of recreational vehicles.” 

The legal requirements for use of ATVs, UTVs and golf carts 

include: a licensed driver at least 16 years of age; a 36-inch 

ATVs not designed for youngsters 

minimum distance off the ground, registration with the city 

and displaying of plates/stickers; valid insurance for the vehi-

cle. 

“We know that you love and care for your children, and we do, 

too,” the Sheriff’s Office said. “Please help us keep our children 

safe by following the law and not allowing underage drivers to 

operate recreational vehicles. It could save their life.” 

Meet Toby, this month’s dog 
Toby lives just off 

the Boulevard with 

Patrick and Susan 

Yarusso. He’s a 2-

year-old French 

Bulldog/Chihuahua 

mix. (Patrick says, 

“We’re going to DNA 

test him!”) He was 

adopted from Mud-

dy Paws Second 

Chance rescue. 
Toby is a 2-year-old French 

Bulldog/Chihuahua mix. 
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Those smiles you saw on the faces of 

the area mothers at the end of last 

month came from sending their kids 

back to school. For some students, it’s 

their last year of high school. Though it 

was more than 50 years ago for me, I 

still remember looking forward to my 

senior year at Papillion High School. 

I was eagerly anticipating the next step 

in my life, college. I was about to be the 

first — and only — of the four Fey kids 

to go beyond high school, and I made 

up my mind a couple years before grad-

uation that I would enroll at Wayne 

State College. 

But at that time, I 

hadn’t started da-

ting my future wife, 

Shirley. Once she 

learned of my plan 

to start college at 

Wayne, she decided 

to follow me there. 

My senior year of 

high school shot by 

— mostly because 

my main focus was on the social part, 

not the classwork. 

I only had four classes — all in the 

morning — which freed up my after-

noons. Most days, I worked at the 

Papillion Times, which added more fuel 

to my desire to someday work for the 

Omaha World-Herald. 

Around 3 o’clock each school day came 

practice for whatever sport was in sea-

son. I was the head student manager 

for the football team, which gave me an 

up-close view of each game. Papillion 

High was in its second year of compet-

ing in Class A, but our teams still 

played some Class B schools — not suc-

cessfully, I might add. 

We didn’t play Plattsmouth in football 

my senior year, but we opened the bas-

ketball season against the Blue Devils. I 

do remember two years earlier, when 

my older brother started on the football 

team, we played at Plattsmouth. Since 

moving to Buccaneer Bay in 2017, I 

occasionally find myself driving by the 

“old field,” which causes flashbacks to 

that game. 

Heading into basketball season, I had 

planned to serve as student manager 

for the second straight year. But our 

coach, for some strange reason, 

thought I should come out for the 

team. Maybe it was because we had just 

11 on the roster and he wanted to make 

it an even dozen. 

The coach was honest at the outset 

when he said my playing time would be 

limited. I appreciated that but still 

agreed to be on the team knowing that 

it likely would have put me in better 

shape for baseball — the lone sport at 

which I excelled. I’m glad I did, be-

cause I had a great final season. 

* * * 

Speaking of high school baseball, I kept 

tabs on the Plattsmouth spring and 

summer teams — mostly because one 

of the standouts, Gabe Villamonte, 

lives just across the Boulevard from us. 

(You might recall he was featured in 

the newsletter after his team fell just 

short of the Class C spring title.) 

As you’ll note elsewhere in this issue, 

Gabe and his Legion teammates got 

sweet revenge at the Class B state tour-

nament held in Pierce. Representing 

Plattsmouth Legion Post 56, the boys 

beat Wahoo 4-2 in the championship 

game. To get there, Plattsmouth 

blanked Wayne 4-0 to avenge the loss 

the Blue Devils suffered against Wayne 

in the spring tournament. 

Gabe was one of three stars on the 

mound this summer. Wichita State-

bound Drew Iverson was 9-0 and led 

the state with 125 strikeouts in 55 in-

nings (wow!). His ERA was 0.38. 

Gabe went 6-1 with 64 strikeouts and a 

0.51 ERA. Sam Campin chipped in with 

a 7-2 record. 

Gabe, Plattsmouth’s starting quarter-

back, then engineered the football team 

to a season-opening 20-17 overtime win 

over then-No. 5 Blair. How cool would it 

be to see him close his high school ca-

reer with state titles in his two favorite 

sports — football and baseball? 

* * * 

I received one response from last 

month’s column asking for your pet 

peeves. Reader Dave Nielsen offers his: 

1) People who won’t wait for the geese to 

cross the road; 2) Gossip mongers; 3) 

Golf balls that won’t go straight; 4) Peo-

ple who pass you, especially on the right, 

are called Passholes; 5) Biggest pet peeve 

on driving are tailgaters when you are 

going the speed limit and they won’t pass; 

and 6) When there is a lane merger 

ahead, and everyone has merged into 

line, here comes one down the open lane 

who is counting on some sympathetic 

soul to let him in just before the merger 

point. 

From the Editor, John Fey 

Life was simple at Papillion High 

Do you have a story, a 

story idea, photo or joke 

to share? Contact John Fey 

at jmfey1952@gmail.com. 

Gabe Villamonte celebrates with 

his dad, Steve, after his Legion 

team was crowned Class B state 

champions. 



FALL AERATION 

 

CONTACT JOHN CAMPIN 

402-853-6909 

 

I have lived in Buccaneer Bay for 12 years. I have 25 years experience and aerate 
over 60 yards here in our neighborhood. I recently purchased a new aerator that 

goes above and beyond when it comes to aerating your yard. The aerator actually 
has a hydrostat that drives the tines into the ground to make plugs anywhere from 

1 to 5 inches. 
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State Legion champs honored 

The 2023 Class B state championship team represented Plattsmouth Legion Post 56. 

The Class B champs celebrate after winning the title.  

Revenge was sweet for the Plattsmouth Legion baseball team 

and, especially, for pitcher Gabe Villamonte last month at the 

Class B state tournament held in Pierce in northeast Nebraska. 

Representing Post 56, the Haswell Construction Blue Devils 

beat Wahoo State Bank 4-2 in the championship game. 

It was the first state Legion title for Plattsmouth in 39 years, 

and Gabe was still all smiles when the team was honored Aug. 

19 at the Plattsmouth VFW Club’s pancake feed fundraiser. 

“It was crazy,” Gabe said about the tournament. “It felt like the 

job was finally finished.” 

Most of his teammates were members of the high school team 

that finished second in the spring state tournament. And the 

summer title made up for a Legion runner-up finish a year ago. 

Most memorable for the Buc Bay resident, who pitches with 

both arms, was his effort in Plattsmouth’s 4-0 win over Wayne 

on July 31. Gabe faced just 21 batters on 75 pitches, erasing the 

pain of losing to Wayne in the spring state tournament. 

“I was full of energy for that,” Gabe said. “I thought I could run 

a couple miles after the game.” 

He couldn’t believe how quickly the summer went. 

“I thought it was going to last a little longer,” he said. “It was 

like snapping my fingers and it was over.” 

The time warp continues for Gabe, who enters his senior year 

at Plattsmouth High as the football team’s starting quarterback. 

“Ten of our 11 players on offense are coming back,” he said. 

“Our first three games are going to be tough.” 

Before he knows it, the 2024 spring baseball season will arrive. 
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Here’s an update on the Hwy. 75 work 
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Curious about the “progress” being made on the Hwy. 

75 bridge projects? The Buc Bay newsletter contacted 

NDOT (Nebraska Department of Transportation) for 

the latest. Here’s the reply from an official at NDOT: 

Nearly all the work on these bridges is complete. 

The bridge pair location just south of the Platte River is cur-

rently receiving preservation work on the underside of the 

bridge, this work necessitates lane closures on the bridges. The 

north-bound Platte River bridge will be receiving more expan-

sion joint repairs in the near future.  

Some of the guardrails on these bridges will be adjusted soon, 

and this work will also require lane closures. 

Couples enjoy post-round libations 
The final Friday-night Couples Fun Night outing 

took place on Aug. 4. Flight champions were 

Mike Varona and Lindsay Varona; John McClain 

and Valerie Earl; and Wayne Petersen and Pam 

Petersen. Golfers enjoyed socializing afterward. 
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This month’s quiz: What is the oldest-

established county in Nebraska? A) Cass. B) 

Douglas. C) Lancaster. D) Burt. Answer 

bottom of Page 16 (no Google searches 

allowed). 

Stopping by for a sip 

A hummingbird was spotted on Lakeside Drive last 

month for a refreshing drink before heading out. 



11 

Surprise visitor spotted over Buc Bay 

While completing his daily tasks on one of the fairways of the Bay Hills Golf Course last month, Jerry Williams 

spotted a stealth bomber. It didn’t stay long. (Photo by Jerry Williams.) 



12 



13 

Kitchen open Tuesday – Friday 

Dine in or Carry out 

402-298-8191 

Tuesday: Taco Tuesday, Special menu only 11 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

Wednesday: Burger Special, regular menu also available 5 – 

8 p.m. 

Thursday: Broasted Chicken and Country Fried Steak special, 

regular menu also available 5 – 8 p.m. 

Friday: Prime Rib Special, regular menu also available 5 – 8 

p.m. 

They were born this month 
» Keanu Reeves — born 9/2/1964 

» Freddy Mercury — born 9/5/1946; died 11/24/1991 

» Will Smith — born 9/25/1968 

» Serena Williams — born 9/26/1981 

» Adam Sandler — born 9/9/1966 

» Patrick Mahomes II — born 9/17/1995 

» Salma Hayek — born 9/2/1966 

» Jimmy Fallon — born 9/19/1974 

» Kevin Durant — born 9/29/1988 

» Stephen King — born 9/21/1947 

» Nick Jonas — born 9/16/1992 

» Ron DeSantis — born 9/14/1978 

» Olivia Newton-John — born 9/26/1948; died 

8/8/2022 

» Pink — born 9/8/1979 

» Bill Murray — born 9/21/1950 
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Last Updated — Nov. 30, 2022 
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Sunrise starts the day at Bay Lake 

Quiz answer: D (1854).  

Buc Bay resident John 

McClain has a wonderful 

view from the back of his 

home with Bay Lake just to 

the north. He captured this 

photo just after sunrise last 

month. If you have a photo 

you’d like to share with other 

readers, email it to: 

jmfey1952@gmail.com. 
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Contact information for SID No. 5 Board 
Board Member Phone Email Committee — Primary 

Kurt Meisinger (Chair) 402-297-4365 kurt.meisinger@buccaneerbay-ne.org Finance, Budget and Audit 

Jim Grotrian 402-679-9158 jim.grotrian@buccaneerbay-ne.org Grounds  

Christine Gibson 402-680-1593  christine.gibson@buccaneerbay-ne.org    

David Martin (Clerk) 402-578-7147 david.martin@buccaneerbay-ne.org Water and Wastewater  

Robert Karr 402-672-7300 robert.karr@buccaneerbay-ne.org  Street and Storm Water Management 
Please feel free to contact any board member with your problem using the contact information from above but please give board 

members at least 24 hours to respond. Most of the board members have full time jobs and are subject to business trips, meetings, 

etc. If your concern or problem is of an emergency nature you may try to contact one of the other board members. 

You can also contact a 

board member via regular 

mail via the SID #5 

address at: 

SID #5 Board of Trustees 

19457 Treasure Island Rd. 

Plattsmouth, NE 68048 

To view the most-recent meeting 

minutes and find out future meeting 

dates, click on this link (it’s under the 

tab at the top that says communica-

tion): 

https://buccaneerbay-ne.org/ 

Text message alerts: Would you like to receive 

alerts and notifications related to SID infrastructure 

such as a water main break, road closure or hydrant 

flushing via text message? Click this link to find 

out: Alerts and Notifications via Text Message – Buc-

caneer Bay – SID #5 (buccaneerbay-ne.org) 

Cass County Historical Society information and news 
Board Members: Sandra Allgeier, 

Plattsmouth; Susanne Astley, 

Plattsmouth; Judy Attebery, Murray; 

Diane Berlett, Plattsmouth, George 

Eledge, Plattsmouth; Don Gappa, 

Plattsmouth; Brad Ksiazek, Plattsmouth; 

Mel Luetchens, Murdock; Julie Schmale, 

Murdock. 

The board usually meets the 

fourth Tuesday of the month. 

Cass County Historical Society 

Foundation: Dave Pankonin, Presi-

dent; Pat Meisinger, Secretary; Leigh 

Jean Koinzan, Treasurer; Mel Luetch-

ens, Board Member; Roger Wehrbein, 

Board Member; Bruce Wiles, Board 

Member. 

2023 Board of Directors 

President 

Roger Wehrbein, Plattsmouth 

Vice President 

Del Hervey, Plattsmouth 

Secretary 

Pat Meisinger, Plattsmouth 

Treasurer 

Alicia Garbers, Plattsmouth 

Cass County Historical 

Society Museum 

646 Main Street, Plattsmouth, NE 

Winter Hours — November-March: 

Tuesday-Saturday —Noon-4 p.m. 

Summer Hours — April—October: 

Tuesday-Sunday — Noon—4 p.m. 

Closed Sundays and Mondays 

Admission: $2.50 for adults, free for 

museum members and children under 

age 12. 

Website: casscountynemuseum.org 

Mission Statement: The Cass County 

Historical Society shall collect, preserve, 

and study materials to document, inter-

pret and present the history of Cass 

County Nebraska to the public. 

Weak puns for September 

» I’m addicted to brake fluid, but it’s OK, because I can 

stop at any time. 

» What do you call an alligator wearing a vest? An in-

vestigator. 

» What did one eye say to the other? Just between you 

and me, something smells. 

» What do you say to a Llama that loves picnicking? 

Alpaca lunch. 

» Did you hear about the glass blower who accidental-

ly inhaled? He got stomach pane. 

» What do you call a snail that isn’t moving? An escar-

stay. 

mailto:kurt.meisinger@buccaneerbay-ne.org
mailto:jim.grotrian@buccaneerbay-ne.org
mailto:christine.gibson@buccaneerbay-ne.org
mailto:david.martin@buccaneerbay-ne.org
mailto:robert.karr@buccaneerbay-ne.org
https://buccaneerbay-ne.org/alerts-and-notifications-via-text-message/?fbclid=IwAR2ymX57Vnd3i_nyO4gF3CBMwbZ9BBzIZRypgGPqccsT3YoCLOCpMUH1SBs
https://buccaneerbay-ne.org/alerts-and-notifications-via-text-message/?fbclid=IwAR2ymX57Vnd3i_nyO4gF3CBMwbZ9BBzIZRypgGPqccsT3YoCLOCpMUH1SBs
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STORE CLOSING SALE!!! 

EVERYTHING MUST GO!!! 

10% — 50% OFF 

Sale began Wednesday, 

August 16th, at: 

Mr. Landscape Nursery & Garden 

Center, 113 Rock Bluff Road, 

Beaver Lake 

HURRY IN FOR BEST  

SELECTION!!! 

CHECK BACK WEEKLY AS DISCOUNTS 

WILL CHANGE! 
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SID#5 Covenants – Architectural Control 

The Buccaneer Bay Architectural Control process of reviewing requests for changes on your property is now be-

ing managed by Teresa Dilts and Kayla Graff. They will be working with Mike Jensen, Cass County Zoning Ad-

ministrator. 

There are 8 sets of Covenants for Buccaneer Bay.  It seems like every time a new section of Buccaneer Bay opened up another set of 

covenants was made.  I try to make sure that every resident in Buccaneer Bay gets a copy of the covenants that is for their section of 

the neighborhood.  Some realtors will provide a copy of the covenants to the buyer, but I don’t think all of them do.  Most of the 

covenants have some sort of termination clause.  

All sets of covenants are filed at the Register of Deeds office at the Court House.  Not all of the covenants have the same number of 

years that the covenants are in force. 

HILLS COVENANTS in the second section titled: “AMENDED DECLARATION OF COVENANTS, CONDITIONS AND 

RESTRICTIONS”, which covers the following:  These covenants shall run with the land and be binding upon the current and fu-

ture Owners of all Lots in Blocks One (1) through Six (6), inclusive; all Lots in Blocks Fifteen (15) through Twenty (20), inclusive; 

Lots one (1) through Five (5) in Block Seven (7), and; Lot Ten (10) in Block Fourteen (14), all in Buccaneer Bay, a subdivision as 

surveyed, platted and recorded in Cass County, Nebraska, until the year 2029, together with any Lots created by a replat of these 

Lots, and shall be continued for successive periods of twenty-five (25) years unless sooner modified or terminated in writing by 

seventy-five percent (75%) or more of the then record owners of the Properties, with one vote per Lot. 

BAY LAKE COVENANTS in the second section titled: “AMENDED DECLARATION OF COVENANTS, CONDITIONS 

AND RESTRICTIONS”, which covers the following Blocks:  Block 21, 22, 23, 24, and 26 until the year 2000, at which time the 

covenants shall be extended for successive terms of 25 years, which should make them good until 2025. 

Block 31 in Buccaneer Bay incudes Windward Dr. and all side streets in this section, approved in September 2008 for term of 

25 years, which would then expire in 2033. 

Blk 28 Lots 8A/B, Lots 9A/B, and Lot 10 on Lakeside Dr.  These first 2 townhomes and one house are under the original cove-

nants for Lakeside Dr. approved May 18, 2005 for a term of 25 years, which should terminate in 2030. 

Blk 28, Lots 1A – 24B, minus Lots 8A/B, 9A/B and Lot 10 on Lakeside Dr. as described in the Covenants from Lone Tree 

Holdings. Approved May 18, 2017 for a term of 30 years, which would terminate in 2047. 

Bucc Bay 1st Edition – Lots 1R – 39R – Davy Jones Dr. and Davy Jones Cir. Filed February 14, 1996 for a term of 25 years. 

These Covenants have expired. 

Blk 29 Lots 1-26 Fairway Cir., Blk 30 Lots 1-6 – Fairway Dr. – Covenants and restrictions shall run with and bind the land 

and for a term of twenty-five years.  Filed May 18th, 2005, which would expire in 2030. 

Blk 27 Lots 1A – 20B, and Lots 21 – 62 – Sailboat Lake – The Covenants and restrictions shall run with and bind the land 

for a term of 25 years.  Filed December 23, 1996, the Covenants have been renewed.   

Residents under the covenants that will be expiring can be renewed by having residents who want to have the 

covenants continue review and update them.  Each set of covenants has a specification of how many signatures 

are required to approve the revised covenants.  It has been done, but it takes a lot of work. Once the covenants 

are out of date, that section of residents will no longer have to follow any restrictions for their section. 

Note: The process below may be modified as the Newsletter and Welcome Packages are being updated.    

Each time a new resident moves in they receive a Welcome Package that has a copy of the covenants for their location.  The infor-

mation on new residents come in an email from Peoples Service.  Jill Bobenhouse-Teaser will take on putting the Welcome Pack-

ages together and provide the packages to the appropriate Block Captain so the new resident can fill out a Data Sheet to be sent 

to one of the members taking over for Janet. The changes will require the new information to be added to the Buccaneer Bay 

Phone Directory, if the new resident approves, and update the Block Captains list as residents move in and out.   
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Kurt Meisinger      — 402-297-4365 

Jim Grotrain          — 402-679-9158 

Robert Karr           —  402-672-7300 

Christine Gibson  —  402-680-1593 

David Martin         —  402-578-7147 
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Kayla Graff and Teresa Dilts are the 

new ACC leaders. The general number 

for ACC submissions is 402-813-5295. 

Teresa can be reached at 402-680-

1631. 

 

Architectural Control for Blk 27 
Sailboat Lake 

Monthly Water Billing Rates 

Sewer $13.10 + tax monthly flat fee 

Waste Water Treatment Plant Debt 

Reduction — $16.00 a month 

Water base fee up to 5,000 gallons — $13.10 

Additional fees beyond 5,000: 

 5,001 — 10,000: $3.10 

 10,001 — 20,000: $3.25 

 Over 20,001 — $3.40 



COMMENTS 
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